Racism creates health disparities that have an enormous human and financial cost. By taking action on HB 2337: Racism Is a
Public Health Crisis, our state can begin to address health inequities rooted in systemic racism.

Thank you for your prompt action.

Carole Most, RN, MN retired Nurse Practitoner



